
EXECUTIVE MANSION

ALBANY, NEW YORK

November 17, 1932.

Mr. D. H. Mudge,
Edwardsville,
Illinois.

My dear Mr. Mudge:

You may be sure that I am 
grateful to have your telegram of November 5th.
It is good of you to congratulate me on the 
conduct of the campaign and I know you must be 
pleased with the overwhelming victory we received 
in the election. Now that it is over our entire 
efforts must be devoted to the establishment of a 
better ordered economic life and in this happy 
task of restoration I invite and shall be deeply 
appreciative of your continued cooperation.

Yours very sincerely,

Franklin D. Roosevelt


